
 

 

 

James M. King 

Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

978-846-5039 

James.King@libertyutilities.com 

 

November 20, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re:  DG 23-067; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Request for Change in Distribution Rates–Compliance Tariff 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On November 15, 2023, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (“Company”) 

filed “Clean” and “Redline” tariff compliance filings in Docket Nos. DG 23-067, DG 23-076, and DG 

23-084 for rates effective November 1, 2023. Subsequently, the Company discovered that it had 

inadvertently failed to fully modify tariff check sheet page 1.   

On behalf of the Company, enclosed with this cover letter is a “Clean” and “Redline” replacement 

tariff check sheet page 1, which was affected by those updates. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ James M. King 

James M. King 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 
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